SES 213/2017 Sarasas Ektra School

January 5" , 2018
Subject- Sports Carnival of Academic Year 2017

Dear Parents of Miss/ Mstr Year Team Colour

The Sports Carnival of Academic Year 2017 will be organised for our NC-KG.1 students on January 15" and for KG.2-Y.1
students on January 17", We would like to inform you of some additional details and guidelines for the event, please see
below:

1.The Sports Carnival will be held from 08.45-11.30 am at Court 1 (in front of St. Dominicl Bldg. and Bldg. 1). In the
morning please send your child/children to school before 8.30 am. After the activity ends, normal classes will resume as
well as afterschool classes. Parents can decide to pick up your child right after the event (if so, please contact your
child’s homeroom teacher to request for an “Early Leave Card”) or let your child study and pick them up after school

normally ends.

2. There are two rounds (two days) according to the students’ year levels to encourage all students to participate with
an emphasis on playing the sports games. Furthermore, they will be able to learn to win and to lose. In addition, we have
focused on money saving. Hence, we would like to ask for your cooperation to refrain from organising team colour
shirts and please let your child wear the shirts in the colour of their sports team (any style of the shirts they

already have), school sports pants and trainers.

3. For parents who wish to join the event, please wear proper attire (same colour as your child), which is suitable

for participating in various sports competitions. Please do not wear shorts, skirts, vests or sleeveless shirts,

4. On January 15" and 17" all areas at school will be reserved for organizing the event and also for conducting
normal lessons for other year levels. Thus, there will be no parking spaces available on those days. Parents please

use public transport only.

5. For Y.1 students, they will have an opportunity to observe the Sports Carnival of Primary and Secondary students in the

morning of January 19" and retum to study normal lessons in the afternoon.

We thank you in advance for your cooperation to follow our rules and guidelines and apologise for any inconvenience

this may cause.

Respectfully yours,

(Ms. Paweenrat Boonsawat)

Vice Director



